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November 6, 2009

Chuck Hubert, Environmental Assessment Officer
MVEIRB
P0 Box 938, 5 102-50 Ave
Yellowknife, NT
X1A 2N7

Re: Fortune Minerals Draft Workplan

Dear Mr. Hubert:

The TIlchQ Government has reviewed the Workplan and requests an extra four
months be added to the workplan.

The review time does not take into account the lengthy amount of work that will be
required for T1~chç Government review. As the primary affected group and land
owners in the region, we need time for this review.

In addition, we note that the DAR is being released in the summer, which is the time
of Assembly and Trails of the Ancestors. This is not a time for environmental
assessment review for the TIlchQ Government, and thus we request some of the extra
time be added right after the review of the DAR.

Masi,

Eddie Erasmus
Lands Director
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